
Honorable Legislators: 

Please VOTE NO DO NOT PASS HB 1540, the education savings program account bill, donating 

state taxpayers’ money to private school expenses for families. “Private school” means 

private—it is paid for privately, at the choice and discretion of the PRIVATE CITIZEN, not out of 

taxpayer dollars. Public schools are paid for by taxpayers, and they do not always even get 

sufficient funding to do all that they are mandated to do. We have no need to diminish the 

monies available to public schools. END OF STORY. Please vote no on this bill. 

Sincerely, Susan Dingle, homeowner, taxpayer, exclusively educated in public schools and 

proud of it, and a voter in every election 


